
 
FORT WAYNE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

Office of the Superintendent 
1200 South Clinton Street • Fort Wayne, IN 46802 • Phone: 260.467.2025 • Fax: 260.467.1975 

 
TO: Members of the Board of School Trustees 
  
FROM: Wendy Robinson 
  
SUBJECT: Appointment of Project Architects for School Basic Renewal/Restoration and 

Safety Construction Projects (Phase 2 Bond) – RFP#101274 and RFP#101275 
  
DATE: August 22, 2016 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve the appointment of project architects and engineers for 
the following School Basic Renewal/Restoration and Safety Construction Project: 
 

Project Architect/Engineer Design Contract 
Fee 

Estimated 
Construction 

Budget 
 

Glenwood Park 
Elementary Renovation 

Viridian Architectural 
Design, Inc. 

$300,000 $3,880,000 

St. Joseph Central 
Elementary Renovation 

Barton Coe Vilamaa 
Architects & Engineers 

$497,500 $7,832,000 

 
RELATED INFORMATION: 
 
Indiana law requires that projects over $100,000 make use of a registered architect or a 
professional engineer for developing plans and specifications.  Project architects/engineers need 
to be appointed now to allow sufficient time for planning and bidding of the project to ensure 
completion during the summer of 2018.   
 
Questions will be addressed by Director of Facilities Darren Hess. 
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